
 

 
 

 

27 April 2018 

Inquiry into reform of state government business licensing 
 
ERA PUBLISHES SUBMISSIONS ON THE BUSINESS LICENSING REFORM INQUIRY 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) is conducting an inquiry into reform of state 
government business licensing.  

In February 2018, the ERA published a paper providing an overview of the inquiry and 
consultation process, two consultation papers and a preliminary list of business licenses that 
are within the scope of the inquiry.  

The ERA also enabled stakeholders to provide responses to questions via an online platform. 

Public submissions received in response to the consultation papers and public responses 
received in response to the online questionnaire are now available on the ERA website. 

 
 

 
 
 

For further information contact: 
 
Media Enquiries General Enquiries 
Natalie Warnock Analena Gilhome 
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